
Information about Resident Passes 
 
The Red Emergency Booklets with the Resident Passes inside the front cover have been 
distributed over the summer and fall months by the Brighton Emergency Team 
Members.  
These passes are ONLY for days when the parking at the resorts are FULL. 
 

        
 
The Resident Passes show that you have your own parking at your residence.  
If the highway is closed for any other reason the resident pass will NOT allow even the 
President of the United States access. 
 
If you have not received an Emergency Booklet with Resident Passes contact 
janemartain@brighton.utah.gov 
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